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THE EYE SITE 
Doctors of Optometry 
Nancy R. Dietz, O.D. 
Brett A. Dietz, O.D. 

 
Glasses Contact Lenses Eye Diseases 

 
GRANVILLE OFFICE 

114 North Galway Drive 
Granville, Ohio 43023 
Phone (740) 587-4970 

 
MILLERSPORT OFFICE 

12464 Lancaster Street 
P.O. Box 421 

Millersport, Ohio 43046 
Phone (740) 467-2525 

wwwTheEyeSite.net 

Jack’s Septic, LLC 

Septic Tank Cleaning and  
Construction 

 

274 South Sixth Street 
Newark, OH 43055 

 
740.366.3255 

800.395.5784 

Fax: 740.366.5728 

 

 

4    Ladies Section 

5    Spaghetti Dinner 

11  Trustee Meeting 

12  Exec. Board &  

Business Meeting 

22  Cruise-In 

    

  

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT 

LAW 
 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

21 East Church Street 

Newark, OH   43055 
 

740.345.1040 

SwankLawOffice.com 

 While you are  

At home….. 

 

Don’t forget 

to send your 

dues check to  

P.O. Box 264 
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A NOTE FROM OUR PRESIDENT  

by Mike Lohrman 

July Spaghetti Dinner went well.  Disinfecting and social dis-

tancing were practiced.  Thanks to all the workers.  We will 

have an August spaghetti with masks required unless sitting 

down eating.  August 22nd we are having our 1st Annual car 

show 1100 a.m.-4:00 p.m. to recoup from no Ox Roast.  Raf-

fle tickets for this event will be sent to each member.  Please 

purchase them as we need the revenue to keep our club 

afloat.  There will be a Biergarten September 12.  3:00—7:00 

p.m.  Brian Hammond will be emceeing and DJing both 

events.  Brats and the world famous Männerchor hot German 

potato salad will be available.  We’ve had a couple of suc-

cessful rentals in mid-July.  Kudos to the trustees and all oth-

ers who are keeping the building and grounds in tip-top 

shape. 

Please.  If you have not paid your dues, please do.  Checks 

may be sent to The Newark Männerchor, Post Office Box 

264, Newark, OH   43058-0264. 

We always need workers for events.  Please, everyone mask-

up and social distance when required.  Please know the offi-

cers, trustees, many others and myself are working very hard 

to get the Newark Männerchor through this difficult time.  

Until next time, Mike 

 

LADIES SECTION by Suzie Heckmann 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   For additional raffle tickets call:  Jeff O’Donnell 740-501-

2889, Clair Schell 740-814-3913 or Rogers Shay 740-877-3858 

OUR THOUGHTS AND PRAYERS 

Prayers for the family of Ralph F. “Butch” Davis, who passed 

away July 17.  Ralph had been a member of the Newark Maen-

nerchor since 9/11/1974. 

Prayers for Pam Keaser and her family for Bill Keaser, who 

passed away July 5.  Bill had been a member since 9/28/1994. 

 

As of the writing of this newsletter, we are keeping Betty 

Meyer in our thoughts and prayers.  Betty turned 99 July 21 

and is in Middleton Assisted Living, battling COVID-19.   

. 

From the family of Ray Galla, who passed away July 9 in 

Zanesville:  Hello—On behalf of our family, I wanted to share 

the passing of my father to the Maennerchor community.  Dad 

has been a performer at your club for a number of years creat-

ing lasting memories for your members, his band, and our col-

lective families.  We thank you for the time he was able to share 

doing what he loved most.  Thank you for all the wonderful 

memories.  - John Galla 

If you wish to send cards:  Patricia Galla, 2990 Fairway Lane 

Apt. B1, Zanesville, OH   43701 

 

OPEN INVITATION by Jeff Amspaugh 

I would like to extend an open invitation to the club members 

for my daughter, Katelyn’s graduation party at the club on Au-

gust 2nd from 4 p.m. to ?.  Please RSVP to me, 740-328-9647.  

 

OUR BEST KEPT SECRET by Marlene Werner 

Ein prosit Rogers Shay!  Rogers goes down to the Männer-

chor, he mows the grass with a push mower around the build-

ing, he rakes up all of the areas of landscaping, helps clean up 

trees that are fallen.  He's been on a feverish fight to fill 

groundhog holes to keep the groundhogs from trying to get un-

der the pavilion and our little shed . He is one of our best kept 

secrets. We don't know all he does at the club.   

Sue Shaffer and Carol Yost served nice snacks at our July 

7 meeting. 

Tuesday, August 4—regular meeting at 6:30 p.m. at the 

Club.  Cruise-in desserts will be discussed.  Hostesses:  

Suzy Heckmann and Judi Handel.   

We hope that you and your loved ones are staying safe and 

healthy during the Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation!  

And we encourage everyone to help your neighbors and 

friends. 

mailto:NewarkMaennerchor.com

